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Dear Neighbours, 

Recently, you would have noticed minor maintenance works being carried out to the self-set smaller trees 

and vegetation in and around the property in order to make it safe and secure with an additional new post 

and wire fence being erected around the perimeter.   

Warning signage will also be added at appropriate intervals. This has been done, as a company, to limit our 

exposure to a health and safety risk.  

We would like you to know that we will do our best to prevent the unauthorised use of the field by the 

general public and especially by those who commit acts of vandalism.  

We would also like to put on record our thanks to those of you who have helped in various ways in the past 

to keep an eye on the land on behalf of the previous landowner and we ask that this continues if at all 

possible. 

Finally, we would like to reassure you that we have not submitted a planning application for development 

and there is no intention to do so in the immediate future.  

You can get in touch with the project team in the following ways:  
Call:   01926 836910  (weekdays excluding bank holidays: 9.00am - 5.00pm)  
Email:   info@catesbyestates.co.uk  
 

(Information regarding our works, has been sent to local residents - April 2018) 
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